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February 11, 2020

To whom it may concern,

Please accept this letter of recommendation for Rylee Weaver who has been and continues to be an
outstanding team member of the Gila River Arena Guest Services Department since October of 2018.

Upon starting at the arena, Rylee has been eager to learn all facets of the sports and entertainment
industry and has gained the respect of his peers as having a hard working and self-starting work ethic.

Along with being on time, dependable, honest, and a pleasure to work with, Rylee’s personality and
character is both desirable and valuable in any setting.

| can confidently recommend Rylee for any position that he chooses.

Sincerely,
4 1 -
Paul Serbic

Guest Services Manager
Gila River Arena

9400 W. Maryland Ave.
Glendale, AZ 85305



